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 Tuesday 13th July 2021 

Dear Parents, 
 
Re: Year 6’s last day of term 
 
We would like to invite parents of children in Year 6 to pick them up on their last day at Queensway on 
Thursday 22nd July. In our experience, this can be a very emotional time and therefore it would be good if 
parents can be there to support the children. It will also be nice for me and the staff to be able to say goodbye 
to you all.  
 
Of course, we will be encouraging very strict social distancing and mask wearing.  
 
If you are able to meet your child that day, then please stand on the main playground at the top end of the 
school at 2:45pm as we will be letting both classes out that way. We will ask parents to form a line up which 
the children will walk through whilst we clap and cheer.   
 
The last thing we want is to jeopardise all the covid protective measures we have been adhering to for all 
these months, so please take responsibility for standing apart from each other and not hugging other people’s 
children.  
 
Just a quick reminder about other events the children will be taking part in next week: 

• Tuesday 20th July- BBQ. There is no cost for this. Children may still want to bring a light lunch with them.   

• Wednesday 21st July- Class party 

• Thursday 22nd July- 9:30am, both Year 6 classes will watch their leaver’s film in the hall, (the rest of the 
school will be given a time slot to watch it in their own class at some point that day.) The children will also 
eat their lunch on the field that day in a picnic fashion.  

 
If your child wishes, Year 6 can bring in a spare white school top on the last day to be signed by their friends, 
but they will only be able to ask people in their Year 6 bubble to sign them.  
 
I look forward to celebrating your child’s last day at primary school with you.  
 
Best wishes 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Sarah Horbury-Jakeman 
Head Teacher  
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